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Question:  

 

Will the government match the $777 million funding committed to the new NPA by the 

previous Labor Government? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The National Partnership Agreement (NPA) on Closing the Gap in Indigenous Health 

Outcomes expired on 30 June 2013.  The Council of Australian Governments, at its meeting 

in Canberra on 13 December 2013 decided to streamline national partnership agreements, 

resulting in a decision not to continue work on the NPA on Closing the Gap in Indigenous 

Health Outcomes.  
 

The Government has committed to maintaining funding allocated for Closing the Gap in 

health as part of its election commitment. 

 

 

 

 


